
I respectfully request to attend the planning meeting scheduled for March 2nd to discuss 
the proposed sidewalk installation on my street, Bartlett Crescent in Westmount. As I 
am opposed to the sidewalk project I request to speak and share my concerns. I ask 
that you please distribute my request to all members of council. 
 
Regards, 
 
Rob Rudell 
44 Bartlett Cr 
 


